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English
Our units of study this term are:

● Fairytales
● Information texts
● Themed Poems
● Traditional tales with a twist

Maths

This term we will be focussing on:
● Begin to recall multiplication and division

facts for 2s, 5s and 10s.
● Recognise, make and partition numbers to

100
● Addition and subtraction with numbers to

100.

Curriculum

Our topics for his term are:
Science - To make careful observations to answer a
question. This term we will be focussing on Living
things in their habitat.

Humanities - To know about the local area
(Geography) and the Great Fire of London (History).

RE - Harvest (including how Jews celebrate
Harvest), Why was Jesus special and Christmas.

PE - Our topics this term are dance and games.

Computing - We will be exploring internet safety
and looking at technology outside of school.

Art and DT - Spirals (Art) and creating a moving
picture (DT)

Additional Support

All pupils have access to Purple Mash, TT Rockstars
and Numbots. These can be accessed using theor
unique login details, stuck in the front of the blue
homework books.

Homework

Homework will be set online (Google
Classroom) on Friday and should be returned to
school/completed by the following Wednesday.
Spelling tests will be on a Friday and times
tables completed in Maths lessons on Monday,
Wednesday and Friday as part of a quick warm
up activity. Spelling lists will be given out every
half term and kept at home to practise.
Additional homework will be provided throughout
the school year, including research based
projects.

PE Days

Our designated PE days this half term are
Monday and Thursday. Please ensure that you
have your PE kit in school, earrings are
removed and long hair tied back on this day.

Reading

In addition to any homework tasks you can also
support your child by listening to them read as
often as possible but need to have their record
signed at least three times. Children have the
opportunity to change their books on a Monday
by placing them into the class basket.
Throughout the week, children will complete an
online quiz on their book to ensure they can
comprehend what they are reading. Reading
books are to be brought into school every day.

Thank you for your continued support. Please
do not hesitate to contact school if you have any
queries or concerns.
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